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COUNCILLOR P HODSON - CABINET MEMBER FOR PERFORMANCE

For the period 27 July to 12 September 2017

1 Progress on Portfolio Matters.

Performance

The quarter one monitoring report for the Corporate Business Plan, which 
details progress with agreed actions during the period April to June, has been 
compiled and published on Insite.  This shows that overall progress and 
performance across the organisation is on track.  Three actions have been 
completed during the quarter and three are slightly behind schedule, with an 
explanation provided on the position with each of these.  I would encourage 
Members to view the report on Insite, as it provides a good insight into many 
and wide range of the key activities being undertaken to deliver our corporate 
priorities.

Ely North Junction is on track 

2 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled

Cabinet Meeting
K L BID Meeting
K L Town Partnership Meeting
Meeting with Brian Long (Leader)
Pre Cabinet Meeting
Meeting with Martin Chisholm
Meeting with Matthew Henry
Meeting with Pat Jary (Harbour Master)
Ely Task Force (Ray Harding)
Cabinet Sifting
Portfolio Meeting (Chris Bamfield)
Corporate Performance
Group/Full Council.


